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Attention: Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Nivision of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
TMI-2 Action Plan Items II.E.4.1,
II.K.3.13a, and II.K.3.30a

Reférence: Letter, D.G. Eisenhut (NRC) to All
Operating Plant Licensees dated September 5, 1980

Dear Sir:

The following summarizes the present status of the subject
TMI-2 Action Plan items:

1. Item II.E.4.1 - Pedicated Hydrogen Penetrations

Submittal of the required system design i~formation wa.
made in a letter dated September 30, 1980 from R. J. Pasternak
(Power Authority) to T.A. Ippolito (NRC).

2. Item II.K.3.13a - Separation of HPCI and RCIC System Initiation
Levels - Analysis

A. Separation of HPCI/RCIC Initiation Setpoints

The Power Authority, as a member of the BWR Owners'
Group, concurs with the General Electric report on this
topic which was submitted in a letter dated October 1, W
1980 from R.H. Bucholz (GE) to D.G. Eisenhut (NRC). kps \o
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B. RCIC Auto lestart

General Clectric, in a letter dated September 29,
1980 from R. H. Bucholz (GE) to D. F. Ross, Jr. (NRC),
has requested a meeting with the NRC staff to resolve
concerns associated with this topic. The Power Authority,
as a member of the BWR Owners' Group, will evaluate
the GE analysis pertaining to this item when this
information is made available to the Owners' Group.

3. Item II.K.3.30a - Revised Small Break LOCA Methods to Show
Compliance with 10CFR50, Appendix K - Schedule Outline

The Power Authority has been informed by General Electric
that an extension of the October 1, 1980 submittal date has been
granted bv the NRC staff. The Power Authority will evaluate
the schiedule and outline required for this item when this
information is made available to the BWR Owners' Group.

Very truly yours,
' \\,
J. P Bayne YT

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation



